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NATIONAL COUNCIL OF EDUCATION l‘, 2 3 o 2 .'
Office of the Executive Secretary

POWER BUILDING
WINNIPEG, MANITOBA

April 3rd, 1935.

Dear Miss Edmondson,

Thank you for your letter of
March 26th.

We are still receiving inquiries
for copies of lir. Meighen's talk and would be obliged
(o N if you would send us a small quantity to take care
of inquirers who come into the office.
11 xou could send a copy direct to
Miss L. E. Maulson, 2%8 Garry Street, Winnipeg, this

L////would be appreciatedf/

Again thanking you for your kindness

in grénting these requests, I am,

Yours very truly,

HNelow Oprs

For Executive Secretary.

Miss E. Mildred Edmondson,
Private Secretary to

Senator the Rt. Hon. Arthur Mieighen, P.C.,
Parliament Buildings,

OTTAWA, Canada.
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